## Town Of Blades Kid's Christmas Fund

Dear Supporter,

The holidays are right around the corner, and we are in top gear in anticipation of the annual "Blades Kids Christmas Bazaar".

The event is held for kids from Blades, Bridgeville, Seaford, and Laurel, In general the whole local area. No one is turned away.

They receive gifts, make crafts, play games, have lunch, and get a photo and visit with Santa.

Funding is key for our continued success and past support has come from the Town and generous sponsors like yourself. I was hoping you may be able to help out again.

This years party is on Sunday, December  $6^{th}$ , from 1:00 to 3:00 P.M. and annually hosts over 100 kids.

All sponsors are recognized the day of the event and donations are tax deductible. No matter the amount, it all adds up to one special afternoon for some kids and their parents who could use a little holiday cheer.

Our Sincere Thanks Robert Atkinson Blades Mayor

If you can help, please send donations to...

Town Of Blades Kid's Christmas

20 West 4<sup>th</sup> Street

Blades, Delaware 19973

For more info call Bazaar coordinator Joe McCabe at 302-841-5232 or Blades Town Hall at 302-629-7366.